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RECEIPT OF ELIGIBILITY-TO-LIST LETTER FOR THE ADMISSION OF COLIWOO HOLDINGS PTE. 
LTD. (TO BE RENAMED AS “COLIWOO HOLDINGS LIMITED”, HEREINAFTER REFERRED TO AS THE 
“COLIWOO HOLDINGS”) TO THE OFFICIAL LIST OF SINGAPORE EXCHANGE SECURITIES TRADING 
LIMITED (THE “SGX-ST”) AND THE LISTING AND QUOTATION OF THE SHARES OF COLIWOO 
HOLDINGS ON THE MAINBOARD OF THE SGX-ST

The board of directors of LHN Limited (the “Board”) refers to its announcement dated 15 April 2025 in respect of, 
among others, the proposed spin-off and separate listing of the shares of Coliwoo Holdings, a subsidiary of LHN 
Limited (the “Company”), on the Mainboard of the SGX-ST.

The Board is pleased to announce that, pursuant to an application submitted to the SGX-ST for the admission of 
Coliwoo Holdings to the Official List of the SGX-ST and the listing and quotation of the shares of Coliwoo Holdings 
(“Coliwoo Shares”) on the Mainboard of the SGX-ST (the “Proposed Listing”), Coliwoo Holdings has on 9 September 
2025 received a letter from the SGX-ST confirming that Coliwoo Holdings is conditionally eligible for a listing on the 
Mainboard of the SGX-ST (the “Eligibility-to-List”), subject to compliance with and fulfilment by Coliwoo Holdings 
with all the conditions as set out in the Eligibility-to-List (including, amongst others, compliance with the SGX-ST’s 
listing requirements, pre-quotation disclosure of certain information required by the SGX-ST, and the submission of 
certain documents required by the SGX-ST).

The Board has been informed by Coliwoo Holdings that the Eligibility-to-List is valid for three calendar months from 
9 September 2025 and is subject to any changes to the SGX-ST’s policies and/or listing requirements. The SGX-ST 
has further reserved the right to impose further terms and conditions or withdraw or amend the Eligibility-to-List at any 
time, in the sole and absolute discretion of the SGX-ST, without giving any reasons for its decision.



GENERAL

The Company will announce, as and when appropriate, any material developments in respect of the Proposed Listing 
(including without limitation the initial public offering of Coliwoo Shares).

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors should note that the launch of the initial public offering and the 
completion of the Proposed Listing, are dependent on and subject to, among others, the prevailing market conditions as 
well as Coliwoo Holdings’ compliance and fulfilment of all the Eligibility-to-List conditions as set out above. Accordingly, 
there is no assurance as to whether and when the initial public offer and the Proposed Listing will be launched and 
completed.

Shareholders and potential investors are reminded to exercise caution when dealing in the securities of the Company 
and should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisors if they 
are in doubt about the actions they should take.
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